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June 26, 2025 
 
Tym Rutkowski  
Managing Director for Moss Adams LLP 
Tym.Rutkowski@mossadams.com 
 
Re: Docket No. 25-2419-T01 - Direct Communications Cedar Valley, LLC’s Proposed 

Tariff Revisions 
 
Dear Mr. Rutkowski, 

 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Direct Communications Cedar 
Valley, LLC’s (“Direct Communications”) proposed Tariff Revisions to its interstate 
switched access rates (the “Tariff Revisions”) filed on May 28, 2025 (the “Filing”), in 
compliance with Federal Communications Commission (FCC) rules, which mandate an 
18.4483% decrease on all interstate switched access rates not on a transition. Direct 
Communications requests an effective date of July 1, 2025. 
 

The PSC also reviewed the comments filed by the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) 
on June 9, 2025. DPU has reviewed the proposed Tariff Revisions and confirmed that the 
adjustments align with the announced rate decrease. DPU has no concerns with the 
proposed Tariff Revisions and recommends the PSC approve the Filing, effective July 1, 
2025. 

 
 Based on the PSC’s review of the proposed Tariff Revisions, DPU’s comments and 
recommendations, the PSC approves the Filing, as submitted, effective July 1, 2025. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#340397 
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